ATTACHMENT C

November 7,2018

Richard Harding

Director, Parks, Recreation & Environment
City of Nanaimo

250-755-7516
richard.harding@nanaimo.ca

Dear Mr. Harding,

We have heard and considered the proposal by Summer Laurie to erect an official Rotary
Peace Pole™ in Pirates Park on Protection Island, and we support her request.

Sincerely,
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Protection Island Neighbourhood Association, Kevin Pistor, President, kpistor@telus.net




